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From:   Bohl, James
Sent:   Thursday, March 27, 2014 8:37 PM
To:     Lee, Chris
Subject:        Fwd: Dover School Redevelopment Plan

Begin forwarded message:
From: Chris Krochalk <ckrochalk@gmail.com> 
Date: March 27, 2014 at 7:54:09 PM CDT 
To: <Jbohl@Milwaukee.gov>, <Jperez@Milwaukee.gov>, 
<Wwade@Milwaukee.gov>, <Rjbauma@Milwaukee.gov>, 
<Nkovac@Milwaukee.gov>, <Clee@Milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Dover School Redevelopment Plan
TO: Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
 
Ald. James Bohl 
Ald. Jose Perez 
Ald. Willie Wade 
Ald. Robert Bauman 
Ald. Nil Kovac 
Staff assistant: Chris Lee
As a City of Milwaukee homeowner, a neighbor in Bay View, as well as a father of 2 MPS children, I am 
in full support of this project.

While I can appreciate some of my neighbors objections, I don't believe we can leave the property 
vacant nor should we hand it entirely over to an entity that doesn't pay tax on the use of the land.

The TeachTown Development is a win for us on multiple levels - the revised proposal from the developer 
needs to take place.

Sincerely

Chris Krochalk
2909 S Logan Ave
414 755 0583
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